
Guide for 

Weather-Related Closures 

and Schedule Changes 

Keeping students safe is our priority, so FFCS may implement a late start or cancel school if bad weather 

makes driving hazardous. Our staff and students live throughout Clark County, which means road 

conditions vary widely depending on topography and elevation. For this reason FFCS follows the Battle 

Ground  School District closure procedure, to the extent that if any part of BGSD closes or schedules a 

delay, Firm Foundation follows suit. 

Regardless of FFCS’ schedule, please use your discretion regarding your child’s safety; any weather-

related absence or tardy will be excused if reported to the school by a parent or guardian.   

School Closure Resources 

 Sign up online to receive electronic alerts from FlashAlert 

News (www.flashalert.net), or download the mobile app for 

updates. 

 Check the Battle Ground School District website: 

www.battlegroundps.org 

 Check facebook.com/firmfoundationchristianschool  

 Call the school at 360-687-8382; schedule changes will be 

indicated on our recording. 

 Check local media, including television and radio news. 

Please note that Battle Ground School district is split into two 

regions, North and South, for the purpose of school closures. As 

mentioned above, if any part of the district closes or schedules a 

delayed start, Firm Foundation acts accordingly.  

Please be sure FFCS has your current 

mobile phone number and email address, 

so we can reach you with automated 

messages about closures and late starts! 


